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Williamsburg Elementary students and staff will celebrate Valentine’s Day on Wednesday, 

February 14, 2024. Students may create Valentine boxes at home to enter in the Student 

Council’s Valentine box competition, just as we have in past years. Student Council members 

will judge the Valentine boxes and choose entries from one boy and one girl as winners from 

each class. Encourage your child to get creative! 

Additionally, students may bring in Valentine cards for the students in their 

classroom. Your child’s teacher will provide you with a class list. We ask that all 

students bring both their Valentine boxes and Valentine cards to school by 

Monday, February 12, 2024. We look forward to celebrating Valentine’s Day 

together with your child!  

Upcoming Events 

January 31      100th Day of School 

February 12   Valentine Boxes/Cards to School 

February 14   Valentine’s Day Celebrations 

February 16-19  No School—Presidents’ Day Holiday 

March 4-8    Read Across America Activities 

March 15    Kindergarten Registration for 2024-2025 

 

 


